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26/02/2022  12:09:332022/0766/T APP Su I can¿t see any reason for this tree to be felled.

We need to preserve trees for reasons of keeping the character of the area.

Also as the climate gets warmer we will be glad of the shelter

26/02/2022  14:04:072022/0766/T OBJ B A Abraham for 

the Belsize Society

For The Belsize Society: this is a tall mature ash tree, visible from Chalcot Gdns and it forms part of a green 

oasis that includes a number of trees at the back of Chalcot Gdns, Primrose Hill Rd and Steele's Rd. This 

green area is important to the whole neighbourhood in counteracting the noise and air pollution from the busy 

local roads of England's Lane and Primrose Hill Rd and in providing a wildlife habitat. According to the 

Arboricultural Report "there are two reasonable remedial management solutions available," of which one is to 

"Reduce crown in height by 3.5-4m/Reduce lateral spread by 2.5-3m Reduction in crown size will create a 

diminished sail area and... create a marked lessening on the wind load bending moment [movement?] of the 

compromised stem base. As a result there would be a reduction of risk posed by the tree." The report prefers 

the alternative option of felling the tree but felling should always be the last resort so the pruning option should 

be adopted and the situation kept under review over the next few years.
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